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ITEM 6b

 

 
COUNCIL CABINET 

    24 February 2004. 
 
Report of the Chair of the Planning and Environment Commission 

 

Derby and Derbyshire Waste Local Plan Revised Deposit Addition 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
1. The Commission has no specific recommendations to offer to Council Cabinet. 
 
REASON FOR RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
2. The representations to the report do not raise any new issues and the matter is to be 

fully debated at the Local Enquiry in the summer of 2004. 
 
SUPPORTING INFORMATION 
 
3.1 At their meeting on 15 January 2004 the Planning and Environment Commission 

considered a report on the Derby and Derbyshire Waste Local Plan Revised Deposit 
Addition. 

 
3.2 The Commission was informed that in December 2003 the Cabinets of the City and 

County Councils agreed not to make any further changes to the Plan in the light of the 
representations received.  The Commission was also informed that the Plan was to be 
fully debated at a Local Enquiry in the summer of 2004. 

 
3.3 The Commission consequently resolved to make no recommendations to Council 

Cabinet. 
 
OTHER OPTIONS CONSIDERED 
 
4. None. 
 
 
For more information contact: 
Background papers:  
List of appendices:  

 
David Romaine 01332 255598  e-mail david.romaine@derby.gov.uk  
None 
Appendix 1 - Implications 
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Appendix 1 
 
IMPLICATIONS 
 
 
Financial 
 
1. None arising from this report. 
 
Legal 
 
2 None arising from this report. 
 
Personnel 
 
3. None arising from this report. 
 
Corporate Themes and Priorities 
 
4. This report links to the following of the Council’s themes and priorities:  A great place 

to live; A sustainable environment 
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